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The Society of Physics Students (SPS) invites all undergraduates and their mentors attending the meeting to participate in
an informational talk on benefits and opportunities to joining the SPS community. This interactive dialogue will outline how
SPS can help you become involved in the community (locally and nationally), conduct research and outreach, communicate
on a national scale, and take advantage of the resources available to you. Even if you’ve not done so yet, come learn how to
make a big impact in your local department and the physics and astronomy community as a whole.


